
TOWN OF RUMFORD 

 

INVITATION TO BID FOR FIRE ALARM BOXES 

 

The Town of Rumford is accepting bids on our used Gamewell Fire Alarm boxes. 

We have old style and new style boxes.   Minimum bids on the old style alarm boxes is $300 and 

the new style is $200.  The highest bidder will get 1st pick of the boxes.  Bidder must indicate 

which style box they are bidding on.  We have an inventory of 28 new style and 22 old style 

boxes.  

 

Sealed bids marked “Fire Alarm Box Bid” will be accepted at the Town Manager’s Office, 145 

Congress Street, Rumford, Maine 04276 until at 1:00 p.m. on Monday, September 18th, 2023.    

 

The Town of Rumford reserves the right to accept or reject any and all bids or to accept the bid 

which appears to be in the best interest of the Town, including the right to waive any 

technicalities or formalities of the bid process. 

 

 

 


